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  Improved forum and work programme 

Draft conclusions proposed by the Chairs 

1. The Subsidiary Body for Implementation (SBI) and the Subsidiary Body for 

Scientific and Technological Advice (SBSTA) convened the 3rd meeting of the improved 

forum on the impact of the implementation of response measures. 

2. The SBI and the SBSTA took note with appreciation of the technical paper1 

prepared by the secretariat on just transition of the workforce and the creation of decent 

work and quality jobs. 

3. The SBI and the SBSTA welcomed with appreciation the summary of the meeting2 

of the ad hoc technical expert group (TEG) held in Bonn, Germany, on 9 and 10 May 2017, 

presented by the co-chairs of the TEG, which provided further technical elaboration on the 

two areas of the work programme3 on the impact of the implementation of response 

measures in the context of sustainable development. The SBI and the SBSTA expressed 

their gratitude to the members of the TEG and the secretariat for the organization of the 

TEG meeting and their work and discussed the contribution of the TEG to the work of the 

improved forum. 

                                                           
 1 FCCC/TP/2016/7. 

 2 Available at http://unfccc.int/10142.php. 

 3 Decision 11/CP.21, paragraph 5. 
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4. The SBI and the SBSTA requested the co-chairs of the TEG to prepare, with the 

support of the secretariat, and building on the summary of the TEG meeting referred to in 

paragraph 3 above, a detailed report of the discussion of the TEG at its meeting referred to 

in paragraph 3 above, for consideration at SBI 47 and SBSTA 47 (November 2017). 

5. The SBI and the SBSTA invited Parties and observers to submit, by 30 September 

2017, their views on aspects related to economic diversification and transformation and just 

transition of the workforce and the creation of decent work and quality jobs, in the context 

of sustainable development, with a view to informing the in-forum discussion on possible 

needs for modelling tools, including capacity-building opportunities, to take place at SBI 47 

and SBSTA 47 and the in-forum training workshop on the use of economic modelling tools 

at SBI 48 and SBSTA 48 (April–May 2018).4 

    

                                                           
 4 Parties should submit their views via the submission portal at http://unfccc.int/5900. Observers should 

e-mail their submissions to secretariat@unfccc.int. 
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